
Association addresses the NAFD AGM 

 

The NAFPP made its first formal introduction to the funeral profession with a presentation to the 

NAFD AGM at the British Motor Museum in the Midlands on November 15th. 

Gordon Swan, the Association’s Secretary led the delegates through the history of the NAFPP’s 

foundation, its objectives and discussed the programme of active collaboration between the 

Association’s members and the FCA. 

Talking about the FCA’s initial review of the first year as a regulated market Mr Swan went on to 

outline the likely impact on funeral directors as we the new supervision settles in. 

It’s clear that the funeral directors are pleased to see the important protections for plan holders now 

in place and welcome the confidence this brings to plan holders and the media. Reinforcing the 

important role that funeral directors play as the experts on the pre-planning funerals it was 

reassuring to note mast remain enthusiastic about the future of pre-paid plans and reassured to 

know that the sector is working to ever higher standards. 

 


